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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE BIDDING FOR THE 
SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF COMPUTER TABLET 

(IMPLEMENTATION OF BE-LCP)  

(BID REFERENCE NO. DSC-22-08-173)  

 

 
 

This is to inform all concerned that the Schools Division of South 

Cotabato is cancelling the procurement for the above-mentioned project in view 
of the modification of the Technical Specifications.  

 
For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 

 
 

 
         JASMIN P. ISLA 

                  BAC Chairperson 
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